
 

 

 

 

A Grateful Farewell to January, A Focused Welcome to February 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students, Staff  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

As we step into the month of March, we embrace a season 
of transition—moving from the vibrancy of the academic 
year into its final stretch. This is a time of reflection, 
perseverance, and preparation for the future. 
 

Academic Excellence: Preparing for the Final 
Exams 
 

With final examinations approaching, our students are 
encouraged to stay focused, disciplined, and confident in 
their abilities. Teachers have been guiding them with 
revision sessions, extra support, and words of 
encouragement. We pray for wisdom and strength for all 
our students as they prepare. 
 

Joy Fun Day: A Step Forward 
 

This year’s Joy Fun Day saw limited success, yet it was a meaningful event. Through this 
initiative, we raised Rs. 50,000, which was donated to Uddhar Vikas Sanstha as a token 
of gratitude to Sr. Sylvia, who generously sponsored the outstanding fees of our 
underprivileged students. While we had hoped for greater participation, we look forward 
to a more engaging and successful event next year. 
 

A Proud Victory – Vasai Colts Trophy Champions! 

 
We are thrilled to announce that our Cricket Team has emerged victorious in the Vasai 
Colts Trophy! This is a huge achievement for our school, and we extend our heartfelt 
congratulations to our talented players. Special appreciation goes to Sir Abhijeet Tapse 
for his dedicated coaching and Sir Jones for instilling strong moral values in our students. 
Your guidance and encouragement have played a vital role in this success! 
 

Important Dates to Remember 
17th March – New Academic Year for Grade 10 & Parent-Teacher Meeting at 8:00 AM 
24th March – Final Exams Begin 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Wishing my students, the best of luck for their exams. Blessings,  

 

 

Applause for Our Little Stars: Pre-Primary Annual Day 2025 

The Pre-Primary Annual Day Celebration on 28th February 2025 was a 

delightful event filled with joy and excitement, attended by a large gathering 

of proud parents. The tiny tots showcased their talents through vibrant dances, 

melodious songs, and charming skits, leaving the audience mesmerized. Their 

confidence and enthusiasm reflected the dedicated efforts of the Pre-Primary 

teachers, who had patiently trained and nurtured them for this special 

occasion. The event not only highlighted the creativity and growth of the young 

learners but also emphasized the importance of early childhood education. A 

heartfelt vote of thanks was extended to the teachers for their unwavering 

commitment, making the day truly memorable for all. 

Sr. Flavia rjm 

 


